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26 January 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers                                                                                              
 

You will be aware that on Wednesday 19 January, it was announced that students and staff are no 

longer required to wear face coverings in classrooms from Thursday 20 January. It was also 

announced that from Thursday 27 January, students and staff would no longer be required to wear 

face coverings on corridors or in communal areas. This guidance may change; if the Local 

Authority and Public Health determine there is a localised outbreak, face coverings may then be 

reintroduced. 

 

Throughout the pandemic, I have been very clear that I will always follow the guidance and so face 

coverings will no longer be required anywhere on site from Thursday 27 January.  

 

St Helens is still experiencing a high number of cases, this is reflected in staff and student 

absence. With this in mind, we will support any staff and students who wish to continue to wear 

face coverings anywhere across site.  

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Mr P Willerton  

Principal 


